
From: "UVSS Director of Campaigns and Community Relations" 
<uvss.campaigns@uvic.ca> 
Date: October 24, 2016 at 10:50:51 AM PDT 
To: "Fred Haynes" <Fred.Haynes@saanich.ca> 
Cc: "Donna Dupas" <Donna.Dupas@saanich.ca>, "'Alex 
McGowan'" <chairperson@bcstudents.ca> 
Subject: Support for Tonight's Council Meeting 
 
Hi	Fred,	
		
Here	is	the	note	and	the	attached	news	release	for	the	meeting	tonight:	
		
The	UVSS	greatly	appreciates	the	collective	work	of	the	
Councils 	of	Saanich,	Oak	Bay	and	Victoria	and	the	inputs	
from	the	administrations	of	UVic	and	Camosun	in	
supporting	this	 important	resolution	at	UBCM.	Working	
together	to	request	the	attention	of	the	province	for	
student	housing	in	the	region	and	across	the	province	has	
been	very	encouraging	to	our	student	body.	It 	also	speaks	
highly	of	opportunity	for	student	societies, 	campus	
administrations	and	local	elected	officials	working	together	
for	a	stronger	voice	with	the	province	on	important	issues.	
We	especially	appreciated	the	work	of	Council lor	Fred	
Haynes	in	enabling	us	to	be	“Stronger	Together”	. 	
		
Note	that	I	do	not	have	Alex’s	news	release	but	have	CC’ed	him	on	the	
email!	
		
Thanks,	
		
Maxwell 	Nicholson	
Director	of	Campaigns	and	Community	Relations	
University	of	Victoria	Student	Society	
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